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Dear Ms. Dortch:

The accompanying 2004 Annual Access Tariff Filing of Iowa Network Services, Inc.
(“INS”), effective July 1, 2004, is sent to you for filing in compliance with the requirements of
the Communications Act of 1934, as amended. This tariff filing consists of the following Check
Sheets:

Tariff F.C.C. No. Check Sheet Revision No.
1 18" Revised Page 1
5™ Revised Page 1.1

This 2004 Annual Access Tariff Filing consists of the cost support material required by In
the Matter of July 1, 2004 Annual Access Charge Tariff Filings, Order, 19 FCC Red 7038 (2004)
and Order, 19 FCC Rcd 7047 (2004) (collectively the “Tariff Orders”). Pursuant to the attached
study for the test year ending June 30, 2005, INS is reducing its switched transport rate.
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As required by the Tariff Orders, INS is submitting its 2004 Annual Tariff Review Plan
and associated tariff changes electronically, using the Commission’s Electronic Tariff Filing
System (“ETFS”). The statutory processing fee in the amount of $695.00 is being hand-delivered
today to the Federal Communications Commission (Tariff Filings, P.O. Box 358150, Pittsburgh,
Pennsylvania 15251-5150) along with the original transmittal letter and FCC Form 159.

In addition to filing this letter with the ETFS, INS is sending separate courtesy copies of
the TRP to Raj Kannan and the Commission’s Duplication Contractor, Qualex International.

Acknowledgement and date of receipt of this filing is requested. A duplicate copy of this
letter is provided for this purpose.

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact James U. Troup at
202-857-1700.

Sincerely,
/s/
James U. Troup
Counsel for
Iowa Network Services, Inc.
Attachments
cc:  Raj Kannan, FCC Pricing Policy Division

FCC Reference Information Center
Qualex International



